Volunteer Drivers Needed!
ANZAC Day 2015 - 25th April

Memo to Black & White Cabs Brisbane Operators and Drivers

Black & White Cabs offers a free door-to-door transport service to all War Veterans who are
eligible to participate in the Official Brisbane ANZAC Day Parade and prefer to travel
through the procession by vehicle.

Transporting war veterans through the ANZAC Day Parade would not be possible
without the drivers and operators who generously donate their vehicles and time to
assist with the event.

We need your help — To make our contribution to ANZAC Day possible Maxi Cabs
and Sedan volunteer drivers are required!

If you are interested in volunteering your vehicle and time for the 2015 ANZAC Day Parade
please:
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